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TO:  Spokane County Department of Building and Planning, James Moore 
  Spokane County Public Works, Matt Zarecor, Barry Greene, Rob Lindsay 
  Spokane County Parks and Recreation, Doug Chase 
  Spokane County Sheriff, Ozzie Knezovich 
  Spokane Regional Health District, Paul Savage 
  Spokane County Library District; Patrick Roewe 
  City of Spokane Libraries, Andrew Chanse 
  Washington State Department of Commerce, Review Team 
  Washington State Department of Commerce; Dave Andersen, Ben Serr 
  Spokane Tribe of Indians; Randy Abraham 
  Kalispel Tribe of Indians; Sev Jones 
  Avista Utilities 
  City of Spokane; Spencer Gardner, Tirrell Black 
  City of Spokane Valley; Chaz Bates 
  City of Liberty Lake; Lisa Key 
  City of Cheney; Brett Lucas 
  City of Airway Heights; Heather Trautman 
  City of Deer Park; Roger Krieger 
  City of Millwood; Christina Janssen 

City of Medical Lake; Elisa Rodriguez 
 
FROM:  Robert Brock, AICP, Planner 
 
DATE:  October 12, 2022 
 
RE:     Spokane County Code Amendment: #22-ARP-01 
 
Spokane County has initiated the process to amend the Application Review Procedures text of 
Chapter 13.650 to remove Libraries from the list of services evaluated for indirect concurrency.     
 
Agency comments received before 10-26-22 will be presented to the Planning Commission for 
consideration.  The Spokane County Planning Commission will hold a public hearing on the proposal on 
October 27, 2022, at 9:00 a.m. or as soon as possible thereafter in the Spokane County Public Works 
Building, County Commissioners Hearing Room, 1026 West Broadway Ave. Spokane, Washington. The 
Planning Commission will forward their recommendation to the Board of County Commissioners. 
 
Please direct your questions and/or comments to Robert Brock, AICP at (509) 477-7223 or  
rwbrock@spokanecounty.org. 
 
Attachments: Proposed Code Amendment 
 


